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Senior Infants Book List 2023-24 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Minister for Education Norma Foley has announced funding to provide free schoolbooks to all 

Primary school children from September 2023.      

 Funding is being provided directly to primary schools to provide schoolbooks, 

workbooks and copybooks to all children at the beginning of the school year.   

 All schoolbooks will remain the property of the school and will be provided on loan to 

children for the duration of the 2023/24 school year. They must be returned to school at the 

end of the school year to be reused in future years. Parents are requested to remind their children 

to take care of their books and keep them in good condition during the year. It is not permitted 

to write on textbooks.          

 There may be some related classroom resources that are not covered by the scheme. A 

list of additional items parents will need to supply for the return to school in September 2023 

is included below. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Wendy Lynch 

 
Extras 

 

2 fine black whiteboard markers (Bic or WB) 

1 plain white rubber 

3 Pritt sticks 

1 Faber-Castell Jumbo Grip pencil (Junior Infants only) 

Art & Craft/Photocopying:         €70 

Cheques should be made payable to St. Nicholas’ Parochial School. Bank transfers should clearly reference the child or 

family’s name. When paying by bank transfer, please email the school. 

  

Beneficiary Name: St. Nicholas Parochial School Board of Management 

IBAN: IE51BOFI90381676364142 

BIC: BOFIIE2DXXX 

http://www.galwayschool.com/
https://www.ibancalculator.com/bic_und_iban.html

